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Micron Waste Comments on Trading Activity at the Request 
of IIROC 

 
Vancouver, April 15, 2020 – Micron Waste Technologies Inc. (“Micron” or the “Company”) 
(CSE: MWM, OTC: MICWF, Frankfurt: 7FM2, OTCQB”MICWF), provides the following 
advisory information in response to the recent increased market activity in the Company’s 
shares. No material fact or event exists that has not been publicly disclosed and the Company is 
not aware of any reason for the unusual market activity.  
 
Kal Malhi 
Chairman 
 
For further information: 
Kal Malhi 
kal@bullruncapital.ca 

The Canadian Stock Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS:  
The forward-looking information contained in this press release is made as of the date of this press release and, except 
as required by applicable law, the Company does not undertake any obligation to update publicly or to revise any of 
the included forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except 
as may be required by law. By its very nature, such forward-looking information requires the Company to make 
assumptions that may not materialize or that may not be accurate. This forward-looking information is subject to 
known and unknown risks and uncertainties and other factors, which may cause actual results, levels of activity and 
achievements to differ materially from those expressed or implied by such information.  
 


